
From: Caroline Cooper  
Sent: 24 December 2023 18:48 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning Application - 2023/5398/T 
 
I object strongly to the felling of all these shrubs and trees. They are in Auden 
Place, which is NOT private. Is Camden not trying to be a ‘green’ council?? 
 
I only received notification of this application last week, I think, and don’t 
understand the information about dates.  
 
Caroline Cooper (Primrose Hill resident since 1946) 
 
Dr Caroline Cooper 
6 Waterside Place 
Princess Road 
Primrose Hill 
London NW1 8JT            
 
 


